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Redwood Bulletin 

Important Dates:  

 

Easter holidays: Monday 3rd April –  Friday 14th April 

Return to School: Monday 17th April  

Back Holiday: Monday 1st May  

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th May  

Bank Holiday: Monday 29th May  

May half term: Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June  

Inset Day: Monday 5th June  

 

For all term dates visit our school website.  

We now have a Sports Coach from 

YourTrust coming in each day over 

 lunchtime to work with the  

students on the MUGA outside!  

Tanvir provides a range of 

inclusive sporting activities 

 for the students to access.  

I’m sure you will join us in  

welcoming him to Redwood, we can’t wait to 

see what the students get up to! 

 

Redwood Parent/Carer Governor 

Vacancy! 

We are looking for a new Parent/Carer 

Governor to join our Governing Body! 

As a Governor, you will work alongside 

our Leadership Team – supporting 

Redwood staff to give our students the 

best possible education. 

If you are interested in becoming part 

of the team please contact 

Justin.Axon@redwood-school.com for 

more information. 

Internship Success @ The Royal Toby  

 

The Real Work Project Partnership between Deckers Hospitality Group and Redwood Secondary School has  

entered its second year. The project supports young people with additional needs to develop their skills and  

employability, with the  final year of the course seeing an internship undertaken in a business environment.  

Last year’s programme saw one young person gaining an offer of permanent employment with The Royal Toby 

Restaurant, which is run by Deckers. 

 

Rob Walker, retail director, added: “The Royal Toby has been part of the local community for over 30 years,  

and we continue to grow and cement our standing within the community by providing young people with  

experience and skills to take into their professional lives.“Continuing our support with the Real Work Project  

has enabled us to do this and further expand our relationships with the wider community. We are extremely 

 excited to continue our partnership with Redwood Secondary School in this project.” 

 

Click here to read the full article: https://www.rochdaleonline.co.uk/news-features/1/business-news/150519/deckers-welcomes-second-

cohort-of-redwood-secondary-school-students 

 

We have had a fabulous WORLD BOOK DAY!  

Thank you to those parents who came to our ‘book tasting 

 café’ on Thursday afternoon, it was a great success!  

 

Our pass the book project is now complete and will be sent off to the company to 

put the story together and we will have our very own digital book!  Keep your eyes 

peeled for this.  

The Masked Reader is enjoyed by classes and the full video will be on our Youtube 

Channel very soon!  

Great work everyone!!  

External Area Improvements at REEC: 

At our Middleton site (REEC) the garden has had lots of work done over the past few weeks, to make it a better use of space for the 

students. The new equipment includes, outdoor gym, a trampoline and an outdoor classroom (pergola). The work is still happening, but 

it is looking so much better already! Keep your eyes out for more photos, when its finished!  
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